
Maastricht, May 2024

Dear Sir/Madam,

On Friday, May 31, the traditional Ridderronde Maastricht will be held in the city 
center of Maastricht.

For this purpose, the city center will be partially closed to traffic from 1 p.m. to 
approximately 23 p.m

Pedestrians can reach the city center unhindered until 6.45 p.m.

We ask you to take into account that you may not be able to reach or leave your 
parking place with your vehicle during this time.

The route is as follows:

Start at Kesselskade 43 near the Rebelle, then via Hoenderstraat, north side of 
the Markt, Grote Gracht, Helmstraat, east side of the Vrijthof, Bredestraat, 
Hondstraat, Cortenstraat, south side of O.L.Vrouweplein, Graanmarkt and Het Bat 
back to Kesselskade, where the start location also serves as the finish location.

For an image of the route and the pedestrian crossings, please refer to our 
website www.ridderronde.nl

If you have any questions, please contact the secretariat (Pieter Moust 06-
43109035).

If you experience any nuisance, you can also call the above telephone number or 
report it via the municipality’s number 14043 or the municipality app.

We thank you in advance for your understanding end your cooperation.

Kind regards,

Raoul van Dort,

Chairman Ridderronde Maastricht

http://www.ridderronde.nl/

